STATE UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK AT ALBANY
1400 Washington Avenue, Albany, N, YXXX208<

DATE : 17 July 1973

T0: © Vice President John W. HarTley
» Administration Building - Room 326

FROM: “Mr. Walter M, Tisdale
Service Building "A" - Room 103

SUBJECT: Campus Progress Report No. 223

Today we Inspected and accepted Project No. 01-396, which
consisted of the replacement of the insulfil insulator around our
‘high pressure-high temperature water lines leading from the Dufch
to the Indlian Quadrangles.

The job ' was well accomplished, as indicated by day-to-day
‘inspections. Heat has now been reestablished and the Indian Quadrdnqle
since Monday This week, is back in business with hot water. All
indications so far are that everything is working well.

The job was not required 1o be completed until September
so we have finished it about six weeks early-—-a feat heretofore unknown
in the annals of construction. -1+ will result in a considerable
saving moneTar|ly in that we will now contain any extravagant heating

loss which we were experiencing because of the failure of the insulfil.
Rough estimates indicate that This could be in the neighborhood of
$40,000. per year during a normal winter. Inasmuch as the job only
cosr $80,000, it will pay for ifself in two years and from then on
we're home free.
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cc: Prealdcnf Louis T. Benezet
Vice Président Lewis P. Welch
SMr. John F. Buckhoff, Jr.
Mr. Neil Brown
Mr. David Van Dyck
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